
  

                                                                                                  
 

Celebration Assembly                                    

The next Celebration Assembly is on Friday 13th 

September at 2.55pm in the hall  
Certificates this week go to:- 

Gold:- 

Silver:- 

Bronze:- 

Stars of the week:- Riley Sykes, Jake Scarth, Xavier 

Smith, Cheyenne Daniel 

Special Awards:- Oliver Sykes 

 

Jeans for Genes Day 

This is on Friday 20th September so please wear as 

much denim as possible and bring along a £1 to donate 

to this great cause. 

 

Autumn Termly Dates 

You should have received a copy of the Autumn  

termly dates. Please call into the office if you have not 

received one. 

 

Individual School Photographs 

These will be taken on Tuesday 24th September.  If you 

have any younger children that you would like to have 

their photo taken with their older brother and or sister 

please come in at 8.30am. 

 

Open Door 

Oakridge will continue to have an open door policy 

where any one is welcome to call in and discuss any 

concerns or to give any suggestions.  However there 

might not always be the right person available so you 

might have to arrange a mutually convenient  

time. 

 

Key Stage 1 (Seahorse Class) Trip to Whitby RNLI 

On Tuesday 8th October Seahorse Class will be visiting 

the RNLI in Whitby. A letter will be sent out in due 

course.  

 

Data Collection Sheets 

Please return the data collection sheet and the rolling 

programme sheet as soon as possible, so that all the 

children’s data is up to date 

 

 

 

 

Walking to and from  from School 

If you are unable to bring your child to  school and 

pick them up from school, please inform the office 

either by phone or letter as to who will be picking them 

up, and dropping them off, also please send  in a letter 

to inform us that you have given permission  for them 

to walk home on their own. But we would prefer you to 

pick them up personally 

 

Coffee Afternoon for Macmillan Nurses 

We are holding a cake sale and coffee afternoon on 

Friday 27th September at 2.00pm with all money raised 

going to the Macmillan Nurses. They do a fantastic job 

and one we all hope we will never need. Please support 

us by baking some cakes to sell or come along and buy 

a tea or coffee. The cakes can be dropped off on Friday 

27th in the morning. It will be a £1.00 for a drink and 

cake, 50p for orange and cake. There will also be a 

cake stall. 

 

Recycle with Michael Clothing Bank 

Unfortunately the Salvation Army are removing the 

clothing bank which is currently on the school grounds. 

But we will be having our usual PTFA Blue Bag 

Collection   ( bags arrive on Monday 14th October and 

are collected on  Monday 11th November) so please 

support the PTFA by filling as many bags as possible 

with clothing etc. 

 

Reception Aged Children 

The Healthy Child Team are sending out an email 

towards the end of this week to us, which we will be 

forwarded to reception parent’s emails .This will give 

parents  the opportunity to complete the health 

questionnaires on-line, which is also submitted on line, 

and will take no-longer than 2 minutes to complete. 

Any questions please contact the school office. 
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